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Dear Parent/Guardian
Every parent/guardian at High Hesket School is automatically a member of the Parent Teacher Association (PTA).
The PTA raises money, which we use to enhance our children's learning experience whilst at school. This provides additional funding to enable us to purchase resources and items for the children and school. 
Over the years we have funded; digital cameras, laptops, outside play equipment, nursery toys, Read Write Inc resources, sports/dancing clothes, as well as helping fund school trips.
Please come along to 
Our AGM on Thursday 20th September 
6pm at School
The first events in this year’s calendar will be the Halloween party and the Christmas fair; both very busy events and we would welcome any new ideas and help with these events and any future events

It is at the AGM that we will vote for who takes the designated roles on the committee.  If you are interested to find out more about these roles and would like to vote, please come along to the meeting.
We hope that you are able to join us in our social and fundraising events throughout the year.
